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David Kress

From: Ana H <haus428@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 9:46 PM
To: Mayor; David Kress
Subject: Homeowner Support - Regarding Mixed Use on Packard & Richmond St.

Hello, 
 
My name is Ana, and I am writing on behalf of my husband and I, who are homeowners at 729 W Packard St., 
going on 15 years. 
 
We want to express our full support for the mixed-use development that might be built on the previous VFW 
parking lot on the corner of Packard and Richmond Street. 
 
It is my understanding that the owner of Richmond Terrace now owns this property as well. We have always 
known Richmond Terrace to be a well maintained building throughout, and we have no concerns that this 
potential development will be an asset to this older neighborhood. 
 
We enjoy seeing all of the mixed-use developments going up, but agree that the city needs even more housing 
options and opportunities for neighborhood-friendly businesses. Please keep expanding this downtown lifestyle 
throughout our older neighborhoods! This location is such a gem being so close to the College Ave, and it's why 
we love it so much. We are eager to see it reach its fullest potential. 
 
Thank you, 
Ana Hauser 
Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links.  


